
  
 

 
Dear Parent, 

 
The Minot State University Reading Clinic is accepting students who have been 
enrolled in Kindergarten or 1st grade during the 2022 - 2023 school year for our summer 
Early Literacy Camp. This program is intended for students experiencing difficulty in 
reading and provides an opportunity for your child to work in a small group (2-3 
children per group) with someone to improve his or her skills and attitudes towards 
reading. We strongly believe that a child must enjoy reading so some of our time will 
be spent pursuing reading through the child’s interests in a variety of topics. 

❖ Reading sessions will be planned and conducted by students working for 
university credit so there will be no tuition charge. 

 
❖ A $15.00 fee, due at the time of acceptance, is requested so we can replace 

materials. 
 

❖ Sessions with the children will take place on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9-11 or 
1-3 and Monday and Wednesdays from 9-11 or 1-3.  You should register for only 
one session.  Early Literacy Camp runs from and will last for 7 weeks (June 14 – 
July 21, 2022). 

 
❖ Please do not register for the clinic if your child will need to miss more 

than 3 sessions. 
 

❖ We will not know how many clinicians we will have until May 2023, so we cannot 
guarantee you a place until then. You will be contacted sometime after May 1st 
regarding whether or not we have been able to accept your child for the summer 
session. 

 
❖ Decisions about acceptance are based on quick return of the application and 

documentation of a Fountas and Pinnel reading level between PreA and F (late 
Kindergarten to early 1st grade) or the equivalent depending on the 
assessments available at your school. 

 
Please return the attached questionnaire as soon as possible via email or regular mail to: 

   Karen Foley 
  Karen.foley@minotstateu.edu  

Reading Clinic, Dept. of Teacher Education and Human 
Performance Minot State University 
500 University Ave 
W Minot, ND 58707 


